
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Can’t make it to Longport before the price increase? Longport 

has several options to purchase beach tags in advance:   
 
Longport has partnered with Jersey Cape Tags to offer online purchases with beach tags mailed directly to you. There is a service 
fee charged by Jersey Cape Tags. To purchase tags online please visit:  jerseycapetags.com/longportbeachtags  
 
Longport continues to offer credit/debit card beach tag purchases through VIPLY, a smartphone application. Tags purchased 
through VIPLY will be available for pick up either at Longport Borough Hall or the Community Building (located at 33rd & Atlantic 
avenues) depending on the date of pick up. Tags will be available for pick up at Borough Hall until May 26th. Beginning May 27th 
tags will be available at the Community Building.  When picking up VIPLY purchased tags, please bring the phone you used to pur-
chase them as you will need to scan a QR code with the same phone. VIPLY also charges a service fee.  
 
Another option is to mail in the Pre-season Beach Badge Form with a check made out to the Borough of Longport. The  envelope 
must be postmarked no later than June 2, 2023. Tags will also need to be picked up either at Borough Hall or the Community 
Building. For the mail-in form, please visit: https://www.longportnj.gov/beach/Preaseason-Beach-Tag-Form-2023.pdf 
 

For more information, please visit www.longportnj.gov.  

LONGPORT BEACH TAG PRESEASON SALE PRICES 

END JUNE 2, 2023!!! 


